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14. Loria Khatuna 
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16. Shalikashvili Moris 
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18. Nutsubidze Maka 

19. Gvamichava Tamar 

 

 

Also, Council Non-members: 

 

1. Giorgidze Aleksandre 

2. Gvilava Maia 

3. Dvalidze Irakli 

4. Lapiashvili Nino 

5. Tefnadze Nika 

 



 

Agenda: 

14. Discussion/Approval of proposed changes to the Bachelor's and Master's programmes at the Institute for 

European Studies of the Faculty of Law 

 

Discussion: 

14. Discussion/Approval of proposed changes to the Bachelor's and Master's programmes at the Institute for 

European Studies of the Faculty of Law. 

 

The Director of the Institute for European Studies of TSU and the author of the doctoral programme, Ms. 

Nino Lapiashvili, noted that certain changes have been made to the Bachelor's and Master's programmes at 

the Institute for European Studies, which can be categorized into three groups. 

 

Firstly, the changes concern the list of program supervisors, as one of the co-supervisor, Professor Vasil 

Kacharava passed away. This event led to the adjustment of the list of programme supervisors. 

The second category of changes involves offering a new elective course for students. Ms. Nino emphasized 

that the addition of these courses is due to the need to deepen sectoral competence within the educational 

programme, as well as the implementation of additional measures recommended by the accreditation 

experts and the EU Erasmus+ Jean Monnet module project. 

Ms. Nino explained to the board members that in the Bachelor's programme, students will have the 

opportunity to choose the following course as an elective: “Introduction to the EU Enlargement Policy and 

Law- Erasmus+ Jean Monnet Module”. Additionally, a new elective course, “The Impact of EU Enlargement 

Policy and Law on the Democratization of Candidate Countries- Erasmus+ Jean Monnet Module”, has been 

added at the Master's level. She clarified that each change has been coordinated with Mr. Giorgi 

Makharoblishvili, the head of the Quality Service of the Faculty of Law. 

The third category of changes concerns the programme supervisors who passed away during the 

accreditation period. Since a deceased person cannot serve as the programme supervisor, the issue of 

replacing lecturers has come up for discussion. 

Ms. Nino provided the board members with detailed information about the changes, which are presented 

in Annex N8. 

 

Voting Result: 

The decision was made unanimously. 

Resolution: 



The board members discussed the proposed changes to the Bachelor's and Master's programmes at the 

Institute for European Studies of the Faculty of Law. The changes presented in Annex N8 highlight the 

necessity of implementing these proposed modifications. 

 

 

Chairman of the Council 

Associate Professor Tamar Zarandia. 

 

Secretary of the Council 

Assistant Professor Mariam Kevlishvili 

 

 

The extract is accurate. 

Secretary of the Council 

Assistant Professor Mariam Kevlishvili. 

 

 

 


